
MANAGER’S DESK FOR MONDAY, JULY 12, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 ON THIS SECOND SUNDAY IN JULY I AM MINDFUL THAT IN JUST OVER A MONTH AND A 

HALF OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH WILL BE HERE. TO SAY THE YEAR IS FLYING BY IS 

PUTTING IT MILDLY. BUT WITH THAT IN MIND, I STILL HAVE A LOT OF SPRING LETTER 

MONTH LETTERS TO SHARE WITH YOU. THIS ONE COMES FROM… 

[PAUL – BURLINGAME, CA] As another Letter Month comes to a close, I'd be remiss if I did not also 

send a note of thanks and encouragement. I have been an on-line listener for a few years now but first heard 

WRVM as a youth in Wisconsin. I "stumbled" upon WRVM's on-line presence when searching for 

Unshackled when going through a period of nostalgia. The Lord used my "stumble" in a great way 

because your station has been a beacon to me during this past year of the pandemic! 

Psalm 119:105 “Thy word is a lamp unto my feet, and a light unto my path”. How true that verse is along 

with every other word in the Holy Bible! WRVM provides a lot of the light to me and my path as I am so 

blessed to be able to work and listen throughout the day. My weekday favorite programs are Revive our 

Hearts, John MacArthur (Grace to You), J. Vernon McGee (Through the Bible), Alistair Begg (Truth for 

Life), Janet Parshall (In the Market), and Nightsounds; weekends I have recently begun listening to the 

Public Square Weekend and Hymn Time. Speaking of music, that's one thing that sets WRVM apart from 

many other Christian stations. Where I live, I have a choice of Christian Music (essentially Christian Top 

40) or Christian teaching/talk. WRVM provides a great balance and the music played is very good; it's ear-

opening to hear what listeners request. I often find myself tapping my feet to the music! On the shorter side, 

I like Creation Moments, Lighten Up, Cal Thomas (thank you for bringing that back), and Public Square 

Daily. Also, if you still have any of the prayer cards still available and would be able to mail one to me, 

IT's ALWAYS NICE TO HEAR FROM THOSE LISTENING VIA THE INTERNET; IN THIS CASE 

ALL THE WAY OUT IN CALIFORNIA. I’M GLAD WE ARE ABLE TO OFFER YOU YET 

ANOTHER LISTENING CHOICE WHEN IT COMES TO CHRISTIAN RADIO. 

WE DO HAVE PRAYER CARDS AVAILABLE AND BY NOW PAUL SHOULD HAVE RECEIVED 

THEM. IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO HAVE ONE OF OUR FULL COLOR PRAYER CARDS WE’D BE 

PLEASED TO SEND ONE TO YOU. THE PRAYER CARDS HAVE A PICTURE OF EACH STAFF 

MEMBER AS A REMINDER TO PRAY FOR THE STAFF AND OUTREACH OF WRVM RADIO. 

AND IF GOD LAYS IT ON YOUR HEART TO HELP SUPPORT THE WRVM RADIO MINISTRIES, 

YOUR GIFT WILL BE A GREAT HELP IN KEEPING THE PROGRAMMING COMING YOUR WAY. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


